## International Brotherhood of Magicians RING NO. SIX



## Delaware Valley Conjurers Club

## Newsletter



## SEPTEMBER 1991

Notice is hereby given that the next stated meeting of the Delaware Valley Conjurers Club will be held on Monday, September 9, 1991 at 8:00 post meridiem. For this night, bring us your tired, your poor, and your problem children. We plan to spend some time working with each other on things we need help with - a sleight, an effect, even patter. So, dig up all of those packet effects that have been collecting dust, and see if someone in the club can help you.

At our August meeting, we discussed doing a Family Night type show as a tribute to John Wade. Since John made the arrangements for us to use our current meeting place, we thought it would be nice to do a show at the church for the church members sometime around Thanksgiving. Details have yet to be worked out, but keep it mind.

Also discussed at the August meeting: we will be having our 1991 competitions in October (see what you miss when you don't come?). We figure we can do both close-up and stage in the same evening. Now, if we can only arrange to have enough lay judges...

Last call for the MAES convention. Pertinent details: Carlisle, PA. September 12 - 14. For more info, contact Bob Remaly at 215.432.3612.

Philadelphia Magic Co. keeps providing top-notch talent to the area - check out this calendar-of-events: (1) The inaugural Close-up/Cabaret Convention will be held Sunday, September 22. Two lectures, dealers, and shows. Overbrook H.S. in NJ (same location as the Spectaculars). 20 bucks and you're there. (2) For another \$20, you can spend the afternoon with David Roth. Some Sunday in November (don't worry, you can tape the game), David Roth will be in town to present his all-new lecture, go over his old stuff, hold a Q&A session, conduct a workshop, and basically hang around until everybody leaves - figure on at least 5 hours. Attendance is limited to 100 people, so sign up now. (3) Spectacular III is set for March 29, 1992. Any questions, call Marty or Danny at 215.627.5128.

Club member G. Howard Vanderbeck III, with the help of his wife, has produced G. Howard IV. Vital statistics: born July 25, 6 lbs. 11 oz., 20.25 inches. And for those of you who didn't see the picture, privates the size of casaba melons.

Next month: October. Start practicing for the contests.